Morningside Elementary School
SBDM Minutes
December 12, 2019
Meeting was called to order at 3:36 p.m.
Members present were Tim Mudd, Ashley Atcher, Melissa Nepi, Amy Key, Amelia Abell and Heather Paulsen.
Council reviewed the current agenda.  Amy Key made a motion to approve the agenda; motion was seconded by Ashley Atcher.  All were in consensus.
Council reviewed November meeting minutes.  Amelia Abell made a motion to approve the minutes; motion was seconded by Ashley Atcher.  All were in consensus.
No public comment.
Tim Mudd shared the Principal’s report with council members including the following information:
· Enrollment – 446 Students
· 78 1st grade
· 82 2nd grade
· 97 3rd grade
· 110 4th grade
· 79 5th grade
· Talent show took place on Nov 26th - such a great job by the students and Mrs. Evans.
· School Safety walk through was conducted Dec. 2.
· Attendance audit took place on Dec. 4th and we had a perfect audit.  Congrats to Mrs. Meyer for her hard work.
· Annual Drama Club performance was on Dec. 5th.  Students did a fabulous job.  Thanks to Mrs. Hayes and all her volunteers for their hard work.
· Diversity guest speaker, Kim Iman, presented at AM meeting this morning..
Tim Mudd shared upcoming events:
· Merry Morningside event is tonight.
· MES catch up day is tomorrow.
· 1st grade Elf Day is tomorrow.
· Rewards club day is tomorrow.
· Ms. Abell has been nominated for the 2019-2020 ExCEL candidate.
· Ms. Abell’s class is hosting a Holiday Dinner for her families on Dec. 17th.
· Students return from break on Jan. 6th
· Report cards go home Jan 13th
Tim Mudd presented to Council year to date budget for Section 6, General Fund, and the District Activity account. 
Tim Mudd updated the Council of the initiative to bring MES 1:1 (chromebooks) through a technology grant. It appears that the initiative will be fully funded. 
Tim Mudd informed the Council with more details about “Merry Morningside” family night.  Along with offering family activities, the school has sponsored 22 Angel families for the Christmas season.  
Tim Mudd presented to the Council the 2019-2020 CSIP for review and discussion.
Council reviewed committee minutes.  Committees will meet one Wednesday per month.
Other Business:  
· PTO will fund a project to have screening installed around the library windows and the office windows/entry doors to improve school safety.
· The January meeting will need to include the review of Emergency & Crisis Preparedness information.  We will have an audit soon.
The next regular scheduled meeting is January 16, 2019  at 3:30 PM in the MES library.
Heather Paulsen made a motion to adjourn; Amelia Abell seconded and all were in agreement.  Meeting adjourned at 4:11 PM.
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